
TO MEMBERS OF THE AUSTIN CITY COUNCIL

FROM UNIVERSITY HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD PLANNING TEAM AND
UNIVERSITY HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

DATE July 26, 2007

RE Postponement of Agenda Items pertaining to University Hills/Windsor
Park Neighborhood Plan

We respectfully request a postponement of any items related to the University
Hills portion of the proposed University Hills/Windsor Park Neighborhood Plan which
appear as Items 1, 2 & 4 of the July 26, 2007 City Council agenda A postponement to
the next regularly scheduled session of the City Council is requested

The reasons for the postponement include the fact that many negotiations have
occurred with regard to revisions and corrections to the proposed neighborhood plan,
some of which were approved by the Planning Commission A revised version of the
Neighborhood Plan was only available for review by the Planning Team this week on
July 24th, and there has not been sufficient time for the members of the Planning Team to
ensure that all revisions agreed to by Staff and/or recommended by the Planning
Commission have been made to that document In addition, a hard copy ot the latest
revision of the Neighborhood Plan was not made available to the public at City libraries
until yesterday, July 25th Qurther, an electronic version has not been made available on
the City s website for the University Hills/Windsor Park planning process

We are committed to the ratification by City Council of our Neighborhood Plan,
however, we wish to ensure that the version presented to the City Council reflects the
agreements that have arisen from negotiations between the University Hills Planning
Team and Staff and/or recommendations of the Planning Commission The
postponement request includes any discussion on rezonmg recommendations that may be
associated with the University Hills portion of the proposed Neighborhood Plan

cc Adnenne Domas, NPZD
Margaret Valenti, NPZD


